Craig, Sondra

From: Darling, Dustin

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 9:10 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

Cc: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: RE: Jon Huber - Beverage Operator License
Sondra,

Jonathan and his employer both stopped in and showed their willingness to get on the right path. Katye stated Jonathan
also was believed to have stopped in and paid for his outstanding fines. With further review of this he will be approved
by the police department.

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Respectfully,

Dustin Darling

Police Records Supervisor

La Crosse Police Department
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, W1 54601
608-789-7230

darlingd@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: September 20, 2021 9:07

To: Darling, Dustin <darlingd @cityoflacrosse.org>
Cc: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Jon Huber - Beverage Operator License

Dustin,

Katye let me know that you are reversing the decision on Jon’s license. Would you please put something in writing so |
can attach that to the legislative file.

Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk's Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549



